
From: Michelle Hargrave <mhargrave@dufferincounty.ca>  
Sent: November 19, 2024 10:04 AM 
To: mjgoldy@sympatico.ca; Meghan Townsend <mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; 
sculshaw@melancthontownship.ca; Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>; 
matt.doner@townofmono.com; Fred Simpson <fred.simpson@townofmono.com>; Jennifer Willoughby 
<jwilloughby@shelburne.ca> 
Cc: Steven Murphy <smurphy@dufferincounty.ca> 
Subject: Municipal Emergency Readiness Funds Grant 
 
sophospsmartbannerend  
Good Morning, 
 
At its regular meeting on November 14, 2024, Dufferin County Council approved the 
recommendation from the General Government Services Committee, and passed the following 
resolution: 
                 

THAT the report of the Manager of Preparedness, 911 and Corporate Projects,“2025 
Municipal Emergency Readiness Fund Grants”, dated October 24, 2024, be received; 
 
AND THAT the grant request submitted by the Town of Grand Valley be approved in the 
amount of $12,500 or 50% of the actual cost, whichever is lower; 
 
AND THAT the grant request submitted by the Township of Melancthon be approved in 
the amount of $12,500 or 50% of the actual cost, whichever is lower; 
 
AND THAT the grant request submitted by the Town of Mono be approved in the amount 
of $12,500 or 50% of the actual cost, whichever is lower; 
 
AND THAT the grant request submitted by the Town of Shelburne be approved in the 
amount of $5,285.00 or 50% of the actual cost, whichever is lower; 
 
AND THAT the grant request submitted by Dufferin Emergency Search and Rescue be 
approved in the amount of $10,000. 

 
If you have any questions regarding next steps, please contact Steve Murphy, Manager of 
Preparedness, 911 & Corporate Projects (smurphy@dufferincounty.ca). 
 
Thank you, 
Michelle Hargrave 
 

Michelle Hargrave | Administrative Support Specialist, Clerk’s Department | Office 

of the CAO  

County of Dufferin Phone:  519-941-2816 Ext. 2506 | mhargrave@dufferincounty.ca |30 

Centre Street, Orangeville ON  L9W 2X1  
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